Michael Hoeing
Haimbacher Str. 26
36041 Fulda

Dear Editor,

my Name is Michael Hoeing and 1 was born and raised in the U.S.A.

I hearby certify that 1 am a native speaker that has studied in E.1.U. in Illinois and in J W.G in
Frankfurt.

Dr. Bandorski asked me to contact you regarding to language corrections of the , Letter to the
Editor” (MS-nr.:23, Commentary on wjg-2011-028832).

The “Letter” has been proof-read by me and I certify that it reaches already Grade A

Y ours sincerely
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